Levesque, Jennifer

From: Boyle, Sarah

Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 7:43 AM

To: cityclerk

Cc: Dietz, Stephanie

Subject: Fw: Proposed rental inspection ordinance

Good morning,
Making sure this was received by you as well.

Best,

Sarah Boyle

District 5 Council Member, City of Merced
Email Address: BoyleS@Cityofmerced.org
Email Address: District5@Cityofmerced.org
Phone: (209) 385-6251

From: MOM

Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 3:03 PM

To: Ornelas, Jesse <Ornelas)@cityofmerced.org>
Subject: Proposed rental inspection ordinance

After reading the article in the Merced County Times, | felt impelled to write and voice my objections to this proposed
ordinance. | feel this is an unnecessary tax being imposed on landlords. Tenants have always had the ability and right to
complain to some agency regarding a landlord’s unwillingness to perform necessary repairs and/or conditions of a
dwelling. Adding a division of city government to oversee such things is such an unnecessary burden, and tenants are
ultimately the ones who will be negatively impacted the most. Please do not approve this ordinance. Thank you.
[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





